
Partners:              Period: 

Project: SEHS Motivational Video           Due Date: June 1, 2017 

Criteria 4 6 8 10 

 
 

Storyboard 

 Cluttered, no definitive 
sections 

 Hard to distinguish 
storyline  

 Incomplete 

 Sections still hard to 
distinguish 

 Storyline has many 
gaps 

 Content absent or not 
complete 

 Sections clear and 
definitive 

 Near complete 
storyline 

 Content still lacking in 
places  

 Clear and defined sections 

 Clear and fluid storyline 

 Enough content to clearly 
portray ideas 

Criteria 5 10 15 20 

 
 

Script 

 Incomplete 

 Not enough content or 
inaccurate information 

 Not enough to cover 4-5 
minutes 

 Many grammatical errors 

 Complete but still 
lacking in duration 

 Content too basic for 
grade level 

 Grammatical errors 
present 

 Completed but still 
lacking in content or 
length 

 A few grammatical 
errors present 

 Edited but still 
unpolished 

 Complete with appropriate 
content 

 Well edited with no 
grammatical errors 

 Appropriate length 

Criteria 5 10 20 30 

 
 

Video Content 

 Only 1-2 minutes in 
length 

 Does not follow script 

 Difficult to decipher 
wording 

 Only 1-2 minutes in 
length 

 Roughly follows script 

 Unprofessional acting 
quality  

 2-4 minutes in length 

 Follows script but 
leaves portions out 

 Acting quality still a 
little questionable 

 2-4 minutes in length 

 Follows script and covers 
all content accurately 

 Clear acting is to the best 
of their ability 

 
 

Video Quality 

 Little to none  

 Very choppy and difficult 
to watch 

 Incomplete 

 Made a basic attempt 
to edit 

 Still somewhat choppy 
and rough 

 Somewhat enjoyable 
to watch 

 Evidence of editing 
apparent  

 A little rough still 

 Enjoyable to watch 

 Editing complete and 
nicely done 

 Smooth transitions 

 Very enjoyable and well 
done 

 

SCORE:               /60 


